
Aii&
MOUNT
SINAI
HOSPITAL 600 University Avenue Suite 208

Toronto, Ontario Canada M5G 1X5

T: (416) 586-4800 ext.8290 F: (416) 586-5239
Toll Free: 1-888-509-8290
WWW.mtsinai.on.ca

Email: auxiliarygmtsinai.on.ca

Auxiliary

aperector
Wisa Colt

Tuesday, January 09, 2007

Mr. Jeremy Bortz
445 Worth Boulevard
Thomhill ON L4J 8B1

Dear Mr. Bortz,

On behalf of the Mount Sinai Hospital Auxiliary, we would like to thank you for your commitment and support of
LIV BLU 2006 with your donation to our auction. The event was an enormous success raising more than
$280,000 with 650 guests in attendance. Our expectations were exceeded and this would not have been
possible without your generous donation.

Proceeds will be directed to the Auxiliary's 'Healthy Babies' pledge of $3.5 million which will support three
significant areas within the Women's and Infants' Health Program at Mount Sinai Hospital — the purchase of
much needed lsolettes to replace the aging equipment in the Valentine Neonatal Intensive Care Unit, Fetal
Health Research within the Samuel Lunenfeld Research Institute and a new fetal monitoring system for the
Labour and Delivery Suites.

Enclosed, is a copy of our event program for your perusal.

Once again, thank you and best wishes for the New Year!
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